
History Honors Program 2024 – 2025 

  
Dear Prospective History Honors Program Student: 
  
This letter is to invite you to consider the History Honors Program as a part of your educational 
experience at The University of Texas at Austin.  The History Honors Program, one of the most respected 
and distinguished scholarly programs on campus, is open to all junior history majors who will continue in 
the program through graduation at the end of their senior years.  It offers three-semesters of intensive 
training in archival research and writing (from Spring 2024 to Spring 2025).  Your work be directed by 
leading members of UT’s history faculty who specialize in your chosen research subject.  This three-
semester course of study will lead ultimately to the production of a 50–100-page honors thesis and 
graduation with honors.   Graduates of the History Honors Program have attended top graduate schools 
in America and the world but are just as likely to find rewarding careers where great research skills are 
valued, including, for example, law, politics, industry, medicine, and Fortune 500 companies.  Students 
who meet the program requirements and are looking for an extraordinary educational opportunity are 
invited to apply. 
   
Information Session on the History Honors Program: Thursday, September 21st at 5:00 in GAR 
1.102 

 
History Honors Application Deadline: Monday, October 16.  The application is available at:   
 
 

If you would like to acquaint yourself with the program, please view the History Honors web 
site: https://liberalarts.utexas.edu/history/undergraduate-program/honors.html 

 
For further information, please contact the Director of the History Honors Program, Dr. Neil 
Kamil at kamil@austin.utexas.edu, or you can visit the History Department's Undergraduate Advising 
Office, Garrison Hall, Room 1.140, 471-7670.  
  

Sincerely, 
 
 

Neil Kamil 
Director  
History Honors 
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